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November 18, 1982

H. E. Book, Chief
Radiologic Safety Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596

ATTN: Beth Reidlinger

Dear Ms. Reidlinger:

Today, the Nuclear Medicine Technician informed me of your telephone
call requesting an answer to the letter from NRC dated 10/6/82
requesting a linearity test on the Capintec CRC-6 Dose Calibrator.
Please find the attached letter to H. E. Book dated October 28, 1982
and the attached linearity test, dated October 12, 1982. The attached
response to your initial letter was mailed on October 29, 1982 and
addressed to H. E. Book. I would assume the letter is either lost in
the Postal service or is somewhere in the Walnut Creek division in H.
E. Book's file. I sincerely hope the attached file copy will suffice.

Since the attached linear calibration check was performed, a -

replacement dose calibrator has been obtained from Capintec while the
Department's dose calibrator is undergoing linearity testing and repair
by the Capintec facility. We are planning to perform an in-house
linearity test on Monday of next week when the new Technetium generator
arrives.

I sincerely hope this cover letter will answer the requirements of the
NRC related to your original letter dated October 6, 1982.

Sincerely yours,
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' Roger D. Fellows,'M.D.
Radiologist
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